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Dear Section Members:

Thank you for your membership in the General Practice, Solo, and Small Firm Section. I
am happy to serve as your chair this year. I have a solo practice in Waxahachie.

It’s been a crazy year but our section is still strong. Our lawyers across the state are
surviving and adapting to some new ways to practice law. Well over one-third of Texas Lawyers
are in private practice as solos or in small firms (5 or less). Our section encompases many areas
of law. If you’re a member, spread the good word to your colleagues. If you’re not a member
yet, come join us.

Among other things, we regularly publish a General Practice Digest, sponsor the annual
General Practice Institute at Baylor Law School and host a popular CLE event at the State Bar
Annual Meeting.

We have some other projects in the works but let us know how we can help you. We also

welcome volunteers.

Sincerely,

RON BUNCH, CHAIR
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